






 

What does local decision making look like? There needs to be clear and consistent roles and 

responsibilities. 

Planning and decision around District wide service and rating needs to be communicated across 

the whole District. 

We need to retain the ability to be involved with discussions around the district wide funding 

projects in our local areas. 

Clear and defined lines for all council representatives. 

Support the concept of the Community Development Advisors to provide a high level of 

support to Community Groups such as the present Community Development Area 

Subcommittees and appropriate support from organisations that are relevant to the decisions and 

projects they make, as they transition and find what best fits their needs. 

Remuneration: This needs to relevant to the expectations and tasks involved in moving forward 

under the new structure. 

Existing Community Board’s and Community Development Area Subcommittees reserves held 

be protected for a time frame to give their communities time to plan around how best to use 

these funds. 

We need to retain the ability to set rates at a local level.  

The Representation Review needs to be future proof. All avenues understood so there is no 

major shift in the next 6-12 years. 

There needs to be clear systems and stability around transitions within the districts when there is 

personnel changes. 

Council need to be committed to their part in making sure communication is priority. 

Training that is effective, worthwhile, and relevant, thought provoking, directive, and regular is 

paramount in moving forward under this new structure. 

An awareness campaign be conducted on the promotion and role of Community Boards and this 

be district wide. 

Incorporate the communities of Te Tipua, Mabel Bush, Roslyn Bush, Rakahouka and Grove 

Bush into the proposed Waihopai ToeToe Ward. 

We argue that these changes reflect the proposed Ward boundary, recognising that is likely to 

impact on the plus or minus 10% but argue to the council that this be considered as an exception 

as this is seen as reflecting the community of interest eg school boundaries, sporting connections, 

community activities. 

We support the proposal for Stewart Island/Rakiura to be a standalone Ward and Community 

Board.



We know that this is not part of the review but we would like to have the Council investigate the 

long term viability of the amalgamation of the three local authorities in the Southland Region. 
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